
 

MASTER OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION (MBA) SEPTEMBER 2014 

INTAKE ORIENTATION 

 

 The School of Business successfully held its MBA September 2014 orientation on 21
st
 August 

2014 at 5.30pm in 8-4-4 building. 

The MBA Coordinator Mrs. Winnie Nyamute congratulated the students on their admission to 

the programme and welcomed the students to the School of Business. 

The Occasion was also graced by the Principal, CHSS Prof. Njeru who on behalf of the 

University Management Welcomed the Students. 

 Prof. Evans Aosa, the Associate Dean postgraduate Studies graciously welcomed the student to 

the school on Behalf of the Deputy Principal Prof. K’Obonyo and the Dean School of business, 

Dr. Josiah Aduda and wishing them   well in their studies. 

He challenged the students to be more ambitious and encouraged them to make as much money 

as they can legitimately. They were also told to ensure that they acquire the necessary skills and 

should behave like   MBA students and walk with decorum. 

  


